
 

For immediate release 

December 12, 2018 

 

2019 BUSINESS PLAN AND BUDGET  
 

 

The 2019 Proposed Business Plan and Budget was received by Tecumseh Council at their 

regular meeting held on Tuesday, December 11, 2018.  

 

Deliberation and review of the Proposed 2019 Budget will take place by Tecumseh Council 

on: 

 

Tuesday, January 15, 2019 commencing at 5:00 pm 

 

The 2019 Proposed Business Plan and Budget is now available on the Town’s website.   

Questions or inquiries on the Proposed 2019 Budget can be directed to the following at 

519-735-2184: 

 

Luc Gagnon, Director Financial Services & Treasurer, Ext 119 

lgagnon@tecumseh.ca; or 

Tom Kitsos, Deputy Treasurer & Tax Collector, Ext 125 

tkitsos@tecumseh.ca 

 

Approval of the 2019 Budget is scheduled to be considered by Tecumseh Council at their 

regular meeting to be held on Tuesday, January 22, 2019. 

 

For more information about Council Meetings, or to be scheduled as a delegation, please 

contact: 
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